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I am writing to support this bill, since it will help reduce plastic waste.  This bill is a 

common-sense solution to needless waste, and it will actually translate into cost 

savings for the restaurant businesses.  The plastic pollution crisis is severe and we 

need to stop using single use plastic.   Any perceived downside to this bill is strongly 

outweighed by the good it will do for our environment and our health.  Thank you for 

your consideration. 


